THE JULY 23rd MYSTERY CRUISE UNVEILED

This mystery cruise will be a certain winner to see a private collection of fabulous cars in
Chino, California. The plan will be to leave Galpin Auto Sports about 9:15 a.m. and travel
east on the 210 freeway to the 57 south, then the 71 southeast to the 60 east, and then
a short drive to the collection of Robert Kasner. We plan to be at the collection at about
10:30 a.m. and spend about an hour and a half viewing superb cars. Mr. Kasner will be
leading our tour, so we will have a personal history of his collection. Guests are welcome to
attend the cruise and we plan to have food catered to the collection so we can have lunch
“among the cars.”

If you are planning to attend this extraordinary event, we need to have your reservation by
July 1st, so lunch orders can be summarized and appropriate food ordered. A food menu will
be available at our June 21st general club meeting and via our e-mail system.

MYSTERY CAR CRUISE REGISTRATION

NAME

BEST PHONE CONTACT ( )

NUMBER IN YOUR PARTY

DO YOU WANT LUNCH?

Maps will be available at Galpin Auto Sports.

Return by July 1, 2023 to:

Jim Duthler
24615 Welby Way
West Hills, CA 91307

For questions, please call Jim Duthler — (818) 340-4262 or E-mail: jim_duthler@charter.net



